
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the May 3, 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 2:00 p.m. inside the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman, Kevin 
Linehan, General Registrar; Nancy Tingen, Assistant Registrar and Suzanne Wagner, Assistant 
Registrar.  
 
Voting Machines for the June 8, 2010 Republican Primary were successfully tested. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer, Secretary 
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